
 

 

24 January 2022 

Bunbury Water Corporation (trading as Aqwest) 

2021 asset management system review 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the 2021 asset management system review  
report for Aqwest’s water services licence WL2. 

Aqwest is a statutory State-owned corporation that provides potable water supply services to 
customers located in the City of Bunbury and surrounding areas. 

The ERA’s decision 

The ERA considers that Aqwest has a highly effective asset management system. 

The ERA has decided to maintain the review period at 48 months. The next review will cover the 
period 1 October 2021 to 30 September 2025, with the report due by 31 December 2025.  

Background to the ERA’s decision 

The assessment of the 12 asset management components prescribed in the ERA’s 2019 Audit and 
Review Guidelines: Water Licences found no asset management deficiencies.   

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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